
 

City of Belle Isle 

 

Comprehensive Plan Advisory Committee Members  

 
Do you care about your city? Do you want to help to shape the strategy for how Belle Isle 

will grow and thrive over the next 20 years and beyond? Do you want to be part of the 

solution?  

 
The Belle Isle City Council is looking for volunteer residents with a passion for the City to 

serve on the Belle Isle Comprehensive Plan Advisory Committee (CPAC). The CPAC will 

comprise seven residents, one from each District. The Council may also appoint alternates 

for each District depending on the interest and number of applicants.  

 
The new Comprehensive Plan will dictate changes to many of the City's regulations and 

ordinances and create a vision for the community’s future. Advisory Committee members 

will play a major role in helping to craft this critical document. Committee members will 

be expected to attend regular meetings and work sessions, assist with data gathering and 

document development tasks, and attend scheduled public workshops. This will be a 12-18 

month commitment beginning in January 2023. 

 
To be considered for the committee, please submit a letter of interest detailing your history 

with the community, as well as any special skills and/or experience that you might bring to 

the committee by December 8, 2022. You must be a Belle Isle resident and registered voter 

to qualify for this Committee.  

 
The future of the City depends on you! 

Send letters of interest to: 

Raquel Lozano, City Planner 

City of Belle Isle 

1600 Nela Ave 

Belle Isle, FL 32809 

Or email your letter to 

planner@belleislefl.gov 
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